
 
 

 
 
 
Tragedy On Lobster Lake 
During the Fourth of July week, a Lobster Lake resident observed a male 
person on a jet ski hitting a loon.  The rider immediately took off but came 
right back, picked the loon up out of the water, examined it, and then tossed 
it back.  A resident found the loon on shore, still alive. Unfortunately it died 
right away.  Some information on the rider and Jet Ski were obtained, but 
not enough for the arrest.  Investigation continues by Conservation Officer 
Mike Sheldon who stated that the penalty for killing a loon is $650.00. 
 
Caution to everyone:  Drive carefully if you are near loons. Give them 
plenty of room.  We do not need to have this happen again! 


